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17th March 2021 

Dear Parents  
Music Lessons  

 
“My heart, O God, is steadfast, my heart is steadfast; I will sing and make music.” Psalm 57:7  

 
We are now in a position to restart our popular music lessons in school.  We are able to offer 
Guitar, Ukulele and Violin lessons.  Severn Arts (the company that provides the music teachers) 
have completed a thorough risk assessment and along with our protocols, we are satisfied that it is 
now safe to resume this wonderful opportunity for our children.    
 
Various safety measures will be place, such as hand sanitizing before and after the lessons.  The 
lessons will take place in a well-ventilated room.  The children will remain in their year group 
bubble, only joining children in their bubble for the lesson.  With this in mind, the cost of the 
lessons may vary from last year when we could mix classes.  The cost of the lesson is split equally 
between the number of children taking part.  Therefore, it is difficult to give an exact cost at this 
time.  I envisage the cost of lessons being between £5 and £9 per lesson, this is still very good 
value for music lessons.  The more children that take part, the cheaper the lessons will 
be.  Therefore, please only respond if you would be happy with this potential cost.  You will need 
to provide your own instrument; we can help arrange chargeable hire of violins from Severn 
Arts.      
 
Once all replies are returned another letter will be sent detailing the exact cost of the lessons to 
those that have requested a place.  You will then be asked to make a full payment for the 
term.  Lessons will then take place within the school day, for 9 weeks up until the summer 
holidays.  
 
Please return your slip by Wednesday 24th March.  Lessons will start Monday 19th April.   
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
 
Mrs Boswell  
Music Coordinator  
……………………………….."………………………………………………………………  
Music Lessons   
 
Name of child: ……………………………..………..…..Class …………………………….  
   

 Violin Lessons:        
                          

   Guitar Lessons:  
 

   Ukulele Lessons:   
  
Signed...............................................................Parent/Carer  
 


